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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 17 - 21, 1986 

Monday, February 17 

7:30 PM 

Tuesday, February 18 

7:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, February 19 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, February 20 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, February 21 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

XIII, 21 

Seminary Wives in Ministry Large Group meeting. 
Bethea Room, Appleby Hall. Free child care at 
Wake Forest Baptist Church. See notice. 

World Mission Fellowship Prayer Breakfast. Cafeteria. 

Chapel: Junior Class. 

Chapel: Dr. John Eddins, Professor of Theology. 

Chapel: Dr. Foy Valentine, Christian Life Commission, 
Nashville, Tennessee. 

Vespers. Reach Out Singers. Appleby Chapel. 

Computers in Ministry. Library Auditorium 
World Mission Fellowship. Mackie Conference room. 
Intervarsity for Seminary Students. "The Corner". 
Chaplains' Fellowship. Appleby 101. 
CEF. Cafeteria middle room. See notice. 

PEACE COMMITTEE Since the FORUM last week, several students have 
CHAIRMAN: inquired regarding the chairman of the Southern 

Baptist Convention Peace Committee. He is Dr. Charles 
Fuller, Chairman, SBC Peace Committee, First Baptist Church, PO Box 2799, 
Roanoke, VA 24001. 

STUDENT COUNCIL The nominating committee of the Student Council will 
ELECTIONS: accept applications for available positions for next 

year from March 3 - 14. Anyone interested should 
secure an application from the Student Affairs office, complete it and return 
it to the Student Affairs office during the dates listed above. Check the 
Student Handbook and Orientation Guide for a full listing of the offices 
available. Elections will be held April 8-9. For questions or more 
information, contact Ben Taylor or Dallas Morales. 

SEMINARY WIVES IN will meet on Monday, Feb. 17 at 7:30 PM in the Bethea 
MINISTRY... Room, Appleby Hall. Wendy Graves will be the guest 

speaker. Free child care for all ages will be 
available at Wake Forest Baptist Church. 

LIBRARY HOURS DURING 
SPRING BREAK: 

Friday, February 21; 7:45 AM.- 4:30 PM 
Saturday, Feb. 22; CLOSED 
Monday - Friday, February 24 - 28; 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 
Saturday, March l; CLOSED 
Monday, March 3; Resume Regular Hours 



SOUTH CAROLINA CLUB ... will have a fellowship dinner sponsored by the SC State 
Convention on Feb. 20 at 6:30 PM at the BBQ Lodge at 

Min:. :.:..;.;y-. 'Ihe meal will be family style - all you can eat and there is no 
charge for the dinner. Charles Rabon, Director of Church Minister 
Denominational Relations, will be the guest speaker. Open to all SC 
students/spouses. RSVP by Feb. 18 to Roy (556-6889) or David (556-7216). 

WEST VIRGINIA Lawrence Stewart from West Virginia will be on campus 
PASTORATE: Monday and Tuesday, Feb. 17-18 to speak to seniors who 

would consider a mission church in Beckley, West 
Virginia. The Church is located in affluent area. Sign up in FIM. 

INSURANCE REP: Gene Scarborough from Ministers' Life Insurance will 
be on campus Tuesday, Feb. 18, 10 AM - 5 PM to talk 

with students about insurance. He will be in his mobile office which will be 
parked near the cafeteria. 

SOFTBALL SIGN-UP 
SHEETS ... 

are located in Appleby Hall on the athletic bulletin 
board. Deadline for sign up is Feb. 22. 

CEF SPEAKER: On Friday, Feb. 21, at 10 AM in the middle room of the 
seminary cafeteria, the Conservative Evangelical 

Fellowship will present Rev. Mark Corts, past president of the NC Baptist 
Convention. Everyone is invited. 

SPRING VACATION Wake County Public Schools have a spring vacation from 
CHILD CARE: March 31 - April 4. Do you need care for your kinder-

garten to 5th grade age child? Ruby Reid will form a 
special class for these ages for that one week only. Enrollment is limited. 
Contact Nancy Johnson at the Child Care Center to reserve a space for your 
child. Tuition for the week, 7:45 AM - 3:00 PM, will be $35.00. Additional 
hours are available for a small added charge. 

SOUTHERN BAPTIST Dr. Miller will be leading a group of SEBTS students in 
CONVENTION H2143s: a study of The Southern Baptist convention - how and 

why the Convention functions. The course carries 2 
semester hour credits. The space is limited. Io reserve your space in class, 
go by the Business Office and place a $100.00 deposit. 

PRISON INTERNSHIPS: Persons interested in interviewing on Feb. 20 for the 
prison internships offered at Central Prison and the 

Correctional Center for Women can sign up by seeing Phyllis Jackson or Jane 
Schirmer in the FIM office. Information on these internships is available in 
the FIM office or from Dr. Luke Smith in Broyhill Hall 201. 

UNITED METHODIST 
REPS: 

On Feb. 17, 4-6 PM, Rev. J. Thomas Smith, Raleigh 
district superintendent, and another Cabinet Rep of 
the United Methodist Church will be on campus 

{Cafeteria, 
necessary. 

Appleby 109) to talk with interested students. Appointments are 
Please call 832-9560 to set up a time. 

SUMMER WORK AT Representatives from the NC Baptist Assembly at Caswell 
CASWELL: will be on campus on Friday, Feb. 21 to interview 

students interested in summer work. Positions 
available are: chaplain, dean of women and men, AV technician, EMT's, water 
safety instructors, residence assistants, etc. Sign up with Phyllis Jackson in 
FIM for an appointment. 

CHRISTIAN LIFE 
CONCERNS INTERNSHIP: 

On Tuesday, Feb. 18, Mr. Gwynn Davis, Director of 
Christian Life Concerns for Virginia Baptists, will be 
on campus to interview for an internship in his 

department for 86-87. This will be offered through "Intern Year Away" 
M4730-31, 16 hours credit. Supervised Ministry is a prerequisite. See Phyllis 
Jackson in FIM for an appointment. 

SOUTH CAROLINA REP: Charles Rabon, SC Baptist Convention, will be on 
campus Feb. 20 to speak to persons interested in work 

in South Carolina. Sign up with Phyllis Jackson in FIM. 

MATERIAL FOR THE CAMPUS BULLETIN MUST BE IN THE STUDENT AFFAIRS OFFICE 
BY 12:00 NOON WEDNESDAY. 
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